
OUR LADY & ST ANNE’S RC PRIMARY SCHOOL 24th March 2017 

 
 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

N
E

W
S

L
E

T
T

E
R

 

L
 

Swimming will continue this week.  The classes attending this term are Reception, Year 1, 

Year 2 and Year 4.  Please remember that swimming is part of the National Curriculum and 

children MUST attend all swimming sessions.  If they are unable to attend due to medical 

reasons, a letter from a medical practitioner must be provided prior to the swimming session. 

There will be no swimming on Tuesday 11
th

 April. Thank you. 

We would like to say a very big thank you to the 

Friends of Summerhill as they have very kindly 

donated a table tennis table to school which the 

children are all having great fun with.  If anyone has 

any spare nets/balls/bats at home which are not 

being used, please consider donating them to school 

as we always need them! Thanks 

 

After the Easter holidays we will no longer be 

running the current morning ICT club.  Instead, the 

same ICT facilities will now be accessed via our 

Breakfast Club.  Breakfast club is open from 7.45am 

each morning.  We charge £3 for drop off before 

8am and £2 for drop off after.  Pupil Premium 

children can access Breakfast Club free of charge. 

 

There will be a Parents Evening on 

Thursday 6
th
 April. Booking sheets 

will be available in each classroom 

from Monday.  It is really important 

that all parents attend so please 

ensure you book an appointment.  

 

Please follow us on Twitter @OLSANewcastle and join us 

on Facebook ‘Our Lady & St Anne’s RC Primary School’ for 

up to date information. Thanks. 

 

The travelling prayer bag is still available in the office 

for those who would like a turn to take it home.  A 

number of our families have enjoyed taking the 

opportunity to spend time together, talking and 

thinking of Oscar’s life.  Children have also created 

some lovely drawings and prayers.  Please return the 

bag to the office the following day.  Thank you. 

 

Due to city wide budget cuts, we have 

been notified that as of 21 July 2017 

all School Crossing Patrol sites will be 

closed apart from  

 Coast Road at Corner House 

Pub 

 Great North Road at 

Broadway East 

 Walker Road near Pottery 

Bank 

Please therefore be aware that we will 

have no school crossing provision 

from September and parents/children 

should always exercise extreme 

vigilance when crossing roads on the 

journey to/from school. 

 

 

We break up for Easter on 

Thursday 13 April, returning 

Monday 24
th
 April. 

Can parents please ensure that children are accompanied by an 

adult in the morning at all times? Children are NOT to be left in the 

school yard unattended as we do not have the staff to supervise 

your children before 8.55am. 

 


